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Agenda – PAC General Meeting 
Minutes 

 
June 16, 2016, 1845 

 
1. Welcome, Call to Order, Introductions 

Marianne: Welcome to all present thanked Mr. Moy for his dedication to the 
school during his tenure and wished him good luck in his retirement. 
Welcome officially to our new Principal Mike Hurt 
 

2. Adoption of the Agenda 
NO additions to the agenda 

 
3. Adoption of the Minutes from the Last General Meeting  

Motion passed by Christina J 
 

4. School Administration Report(s) – Mr. Moy & Mrs. Rutherford – Q & A 
Short message from Mr. Moy on his retirement 
Recap of all the teachers and SEA’s that are retiring 
School to resume Sept 6, at 1000 Am 
 
Introduction of Mike Hurt by Mr. Moy who said a few words about himself and his 
past experiences at his previous school. He spoke about his past experiences 
with a PAC and some  of his expectations 

       
5. Reports 

 
            5.1 Treasure’s Report (Angie unable to attend at the last minute) 
             Marianne gave a general recap of the account status a more complete report  
             will be given in the fall by Angie with accurate balances and expenses.  In  
             general, we are in good shape. Over $5000 dispensed for teacher wish lists that  
             included: IPads, document cameras, video equipment, sports equipment and 
             author visits. Additional $1700 distributed among the 17 divisions for  
             miscellaneous supplies needed for their classrooms. 
 
            5.2 Fundraising report (Marianne) 
            breakdown of fundraising income… pleasant surprise was the chocolates 
 
            5.3 Lessons learned and Discussion (Christina and Marianne) 
             Summary was given on each individual fundraising activity...what worked and  
             what didn’t >>> along with possible reasons why. ( See separate summary 
             notes) 
 



 
6. Budget	
  plans	
  for	
  next	
  year	
  

We	
  will	
  meet	
  early	
  fall	
  to	
  choose	
  a	
  new	
  executive	
  and	
  finalize	
  budget	
  items.	
  	
  
What	
  will	
  be	
  our	
  main	
  fundraising	
  goal	
  for	
  the	
  new	
  year…yet	
  to	
  be	
  
determined;	
  probably	
  more	
  IPads	
  and	
  replacement	
  or	
  additional	
  document	
  
cameras	
  and	
  projectors.	
  A	
  letter	
  requesting	
  teacher	
  input	
  will	
  go	
  out	
  early	
  in	
  
September	
  to	
  all	
  divisions	
  in	
  the	
  school	
  

	
  
7. Discussion	
  around	
  fundraising	
  ideas	
  for	
  next	
  year	
  

Possible	
  repeat	
  fundraisers	
  for	
  next	
  year	
  include:	
  
Neufeld	
  foods	
  
School	
  clothing	
  
Movie	
  nights	
  and	
  hot	
  lunches	
  
	
  
Possible	
  new	
  activities	
  may	
  include:	
  
Community	
  magic	
  show	
  
Used	
  clothing	
  drive	
  
	
  

8. Introduction	
  of	
  new	
  Principal	
  Mike	
  Hurt	
  
This	
  occurred	
  earlier	
  in	
  the	
  meeting.	
  
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  9.	
  	
  The	
  meeting	
  ended	
  with	
  a	
  general	
  discussion	
  around	
  the	
  PAC	
  and	
  how	
  we	
  can	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  get	
  more	
  parents	
  involved	
  in	
  not	
  only	
  attending	
  meetings	
  but	
  also	
  helping	
  out	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  with	
  fundraising	
  activities.	
  	
  There	
  will	
  be	
  more	
  discussions	
  in	
  the	
  fall	
  to	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  discuss	
  this	
  topic.	
  
	
  
Meeting	
  adjourned	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  


